Subject: Re: make -jN for external packages
Posted by Florian Uhlig on Thu, 30 Jul 2009 12:02:11 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Christian

If you look into the scripts you can see that this is already done in most of the cases. For some
packages we encounter problems using parallel build, so for this packages we don't use this
feature.

We check how many cores are available and use this number for make -j .

If you want to set a different number please set a environment variable which is checked by the
script.

export NCPU=<your number>

Ciao

Florian

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum


https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=994
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=rview&th=2519&goto=9116#msg_9116
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=post&reply_to=9116
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php

